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Any changes in class schedules after 
February 3​rd​ will require students to 
visit the College and Career Center 
during ​non-class​ hours to pick up a 
green “Sprague High School – 
Schedule Change Request” form and 
get it signed by teachers and/or 
parents.  Schedule changes that occur 
after the 3​rd​ week of the semester will 
be subject to the “F” penalty clause 
listed in the student handbook. 
  

Any families that have concerns or questions can contact Assistant Principal Chad Barkes at 503-399-3265. 
 

  
Spring Sports Season​ is almost here! Athletic packets will be 
available starting on February 6​th ​in the athletic office.  We will start 
collecting these on ​Monday, February 13​th​. The first official day of 
spring sports is on February 27​th​. 
    ​Spring sports include: Baseball, Softball, Tennis, Golf, and Track & Field. 
  
Important Notice: Spring sports paperwork will only be accepted if          
your physical is dated ​AFTER 6/3/2015. ​This helps ensure all of our            
athletes will be have a valid sports physical through the entire           

season, including state competitions. ​If you have any questions and/or would like to check the               
date on your student’s physical do not hesitate to contact the Sprague Athletic Department              
(503.399.3266)  

 



 

OLY CURRICULUM FAIR 2017 
March 2, 2017 

6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
Sprague High Gym 

Open to All Incoming Freshman and New Students  
 
 

MEET 
Administrators 
Advisors 
Coaches 
Counselors 
Teachers 
 
TOPICS 
AP Classes 
AVID 
College Opportunities for Credit 
Oly Athletics 
Oly Activities & Clubs 
Sprague Curriculum 
 

Contact our College & Career Center at 503-399-3265 to speak with an Academic 
Counselor. 

www.spraguehs.com 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 




